
Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 

The annual Walking Tall Family Christmas Party 

Despite its humble appearance of crooks and curves, a Walking Tall family decorated the Christmas 

tree with love. The charming wooden ornaments Walking Tall made showed the tree how much it was 

valued. Like many of us, the tree had scars and broken parts, but that didn't make it any less beautiful.         

Comparably, being a broken person doesn't always equate to being a bad person, undeserving of love. 

The   tables were arranged to perfection and adorned with decorations, inviting the guests to sit and 

enjoy each other's company. A group of young men played instruments while everyone sang Christmas 

songs together. The tantalizing aroma of a mouth-watering meal, cooked by a mentor and his young  

apprentice, filled the air. The community group that provided service and assistance went above and 

beyond to serve the guests and make the event a success. Outside the rain had 

stopped just in time for the fun hayride, and Christmas  caroling filled the brisk air 

as many rode multiple times. 
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Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good, for his steadfast love endures forever 
Psalm 136:1 

We are grateful to our community, monthly donors, one-time donors, and prayer 

warriors for            supporting our ministry for young men throughout the year. 

To make the Friend Raiser Challenge simple and clear, our challenge is at $21,000. and we have 

$14,936. matching towards it. 

As the year is coming to an end, we kindly ask you to consider making a donation to WT. Your donation 
will help us finish off the year with strength and enable us to reach out to many more young men in the 

upcoming year of 2024. Our goal is to build long-lasting relationships between these young men and 
God-fearing mentors, who will guide them to become strong individuals for generations to come.  

Thank you for your support! 


